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Placement in Regional Programs within the SELPA -  
Policy and Procedures 

 

A pupil may be placed in a special education program operated by a district other 
than the District of Residence (or operated by the County Superintendent) upon 
the recommendation of the Individualized Education Program (IEP) team, review 
and approval by the receiving district and the Administrator of the SELPA. 
Placement may be in a Special Day Class or Center. 

Contingent upon approval as described in paragraph one, no regional program 
agreements are required between the SELPA and districts within the SELPA 
boundaries or between two districts that may have an exchange of students 
where one district operates a program from which such student(s) would benefit. 

In those cases where students from districts outside the SELPA are placed 
pursuant to an Individualized Education Program (IEP) recommendation to attend 
programs operated within the SELPA, whether county or district-operated, an 
agreement between the SELPA and the county from which the student comes is 
required. Approval must be obtained from the Administrator of the SELPA and an 
inter-SELPA agreement is required prior to placement. 

In an instance where a parent of a pupil is choosing to enroll their child in another 
district outside the IEP process, that child will follow the relevant LEA inter-district 
transfer permit process as any other child and is subject to the same inter-district 
processes as a child without exceptional needs.  
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